
Arc Flash / NFPA 70E Training

NEPIRC’s Arc Flash / NFPA 70E training is intended for all manufacturing employees and provides an 
overview of the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) standard for Electrical Safety 
Requirements for Employee Workplaces (NFPA 70E). OSHA establishes these requirements, and the 
NFPA 70E provides the solutions to implement these requirements. The Arc Flash / NFPA 70E training 
will be held on Wednesday, April 3 from 8 a.m. to noon at NEPIRC’s Hanover Twp. office. 

This course is eligible for WedNetPA funding. Cancellation policy: Any cancellation made a week 
before the event will be refunded net any Eventbrite fees. A cancellation made within seven days of the 
event will receive a 50% refund.

This four-hour training will cover the following topics: 

•	 Building an effective safety culture
•	 Causes of incidents and injuries
•	 Relationship of regulations, codes and standards
•	 Hazard boundaries
•	 Personal protective equipment
•	 Electrical safety program overview
•	 Defining those at risk of electrical injuries
•	 Electrical hazard exposures like fire, shock, arc flash and arc blast 

Investment Summary 				            Click here to register or scan the QR code!
Manufacturers: $199.00 per session
Non-Manufacturers: $240.00 per session
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/801793224117?aff=oddtdtcreator

